
Social Committee News and Events 

Autumn Fayre 2024 

Entry is Free 

Saturday 16th November 7.00 p.m. to 9.00 pm  

& 

Sunday 17th November 10 a.m. to 1.30 p.m. 

Please save the date and let friends and neighbours know as we have some 

wonderful local craft stalls to cater for all your Christmas shopping. Beautiful 

sewing creations, pashminas and scarves, beautiful pottery, wooden gifts, 

handmade cards, Neals Yard, knitted items, Olio Diluigi Olive Oil, Vyra gifts, 

Mabels Salsa, local honey and candle rolling, jewellery, vintage stall, cakes, 

tombola, raffle, new gift stall and lots more.  

Join us Saturday evening for a glass of prosecco and a warm mince pie or Sunday 

for breakfast for a warm croissant or Danish Pastry). A great opportunity to meet 

friends and support local people. 

Please note a Bake Sale will also take place so if you enjoy baking, please could 

you bake and bring in between 8.45 a.m. and 9.30 a.m. 17th November 

Advertising Boards 

To help advertise and make the event successful would you have a board 

advertising the event for each board we have we also have a donation given by the 

estate agent? If you would be happy to do this please contact Natasha on 07977 

863362. Thank you 

Raffle Prizes 

Would you or your company be happy to donate an item for the raffle for the 

Christmas Fayre or for the Grand Draw? If so, then please contact the Social 

Committee or speak to Natasha on 07977 863362. 

Social Committee Needs Your Support 

 Please help to make the Autumn Fayre a Success 

We are now collecting the following: wines/spirits for the Drinks Tombola, unused 

gifts for our popular new gift stall, vintage items/bric a brac. We will accept also 

donations the evening of 14th November between 7.30 p.m. and 9.00 p.m. 

(Please note we cannot accept electrical items/children’s toys, DVDs or CD’s on 

this occasion). 

A brown wicker box will be left at the back of the church and any donations can be 

left in here. Please help to make this Autumn Fayre extra special to help raise 

funds for the upkeep of our Hall and to support the local charity Edens Trust. 

Once again, a big thank you for your continued support. 


